
HSG Report – February 2014 

 

The first meeting for the HSG was held on 11/2/14 with 4 new members attending.  

 

Each of the 4 has committed to hold a position on the Committee making the HSG able to continue. 

These members will be voted in at our Extraordinary AGM to be held on 11/3/14 @ 6pm. 

At the meeting we also discussed the upcoming Annual Development Day to be held on 14/3/14 

from 3.30pm onwards. 

Planning for the day has been completed and allocated to these members. We will be holding the 

day with the support of 2 members from the QLD Representative team and coaching staff from the 

school. 

Afternoon tea (@3.30pm) and light refreshments (@6pm) will be served. 

Expenditure for this event will be from the HSG funds. 

 

Thank you 

Samantha Gray 

 


